
 

 

5th July 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Reading Books 

 
Please remember to return all school reading books to your child’s class by Friday 15th July in order for 
them to be sorted ready for the new classes in September.  
 
Over the summer please continue to share books with your children, listen to them read and ask them 
questions about what they are reading. If your child has a Bug Club login then they can access books 
online.  
 
Alternatively, you can pop into your local library and your child can have a go at The Summer Reading 
Challenge. The challenge is designed for children between the ages of 4 and 11, and it is free to take 
part. Check out the website for competitions and games at: http://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/. 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Sarah Greenway 
Reading Lead 

http://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/

